
 

 

 
October 25, 2022 
  
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
 

Earlier this year, raw material shortages resulted in the restrictive allocation of ExactaMix valve 

sets. As we continue to mitigate these supply challenges, we are pleased to announce that 

effective the date of this letter, allocations on ExactaMix valve set components will be raised to 

100%. We expect that this shortage situation will continue to improve over the coming months.  

 

CODE DESCRIPTION ALLOCATION 

H938792 Sterile EXACTAMIX 1200 Valve Set 100% 

H938724 Sterile EXACTAMIX 2400 Valve Set 100% 

 

This allocation level is based on historical ordering from July 2021 through December 2021.  

 

It is important to note that the medical device correction set forth in FA-2022-024 – ExactaMix 

Valve Set Port Leakage, continues to apply to ExactaMix 2400 valve sets (lot 60316024 and 

higher). 

 

We understand the importance of supply continuity and the impact this has on your ability to 

care for your patients, and therefore are committed to transparently and proactively 

communicating any changes in supply with you. To ensure you have the information you need 

to plan patient care, please visit the Supply Resources page on our website 

(https://ushospitalproducts.baxter.com/baxter-supply-resources) and download our Supply 

Availability Report to access the latest information on product supply.  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

  

Kaleem A Qureshi   

Senior Marketing Director, Clinical Nutrition  

U.S. Hospital Products   

Baxter Healthcare Corporation  

https://ushospitalproducts.baxter.com/baxter-supply-resources

